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March 23, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Please vote YES on HB 2004, allowing Ranked Choice Vo0ng (“RCV”) in Oregon.  RCV will make it easier 

for the candidates who best represent the will of the electorate to get elected. 

Thank you for your considera0on. 

Very truly yours, 

John Gilbert 


